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Class Weekly Winners 
 

Attendance: Voyager Class: 92.86%  
 

House Weekly Winners 
 

TT Rockstars: Snowdown : 95 points   
 

Stars of the Week 
 

Discovery 
River – for a careful piece of creative writing. 
Jesse – for fluent reading with prosody. 
 

Voyager 
Aliza-faith – always trying her very best and 
persevering when something is difficult. 
Lorenzo – growing in confidence, find his voice in 
class discussions and reading out loud. 
 
Challenger 
Alana - for a great attitude to learning this week. 
Charlie - for a good first week back. 
 
Columbia 
Mia – for her outstanding effort and focus this week 
in all of her learning. 
Charles - for making a good start to Columbia Class 
this term. 
 

Dates for your diary  
Columbia Swimming – 10th June 
Voyager Tennis Event – 11th June 
PESE Meeting Year 5 – 13th June @ 5pm 
Columbia Sponsored Walk – 13th June 
Columbia Netball – 14th June 
Columbia Swimming – 17th June 
Year 1 Coastal Enrichment – 17th June 
Keystage 1 SATS – 17th June – 21st June 
Year 5 & 6 Kwik Cricket – 18th June 
Year 6 Sports Events – 19th June 
Columbia Swimming – 24th June 
Year 6 London Theatre – 27th June 
 

PTA Pantomime 

Thank you to those parents who registered for their 
child to come along to the theatre in December to see 
Beauty and the Beast.  As it currently stands we do not 
have enough take up to make this a viable option.  The 
online form below will remain open until 19th June for 
any parents who are still to register their child.  Once 
we have the final numbers we will then make a 
decision as to whether the event will go ahead.      
https://forms.office.com/e/T9kU1W2gEr  
 

 

Year 2 Pizza Making Enrichment 

Our Year 2 pupils had a day in Canterbury on 

Wednesday, their final enrichment of the year making 

pizzas.  The children were all very well behaved and 

listened carefully to the instructions, some were brave 

enough to try tossing their pizza dough in the air!  

After a few ripped and holey bases, we ended up with 

20 cheesy pizzas.  We were lucky to have a day of good 

weather and spent some time relaxing in the park to 

eat our delicious pizza creations.   

 

Rapid Fire Cricket Festival 

Some Year 3 and 4 pupils took part in a Rapid Fire 

Cricket Festival.  They competed in 5 matches 

throughout the afternoon demonstrating good 

batting and fielding skills enabling them to score runs 

in all of their matches.  Excellent teamwork and 

sportsmanship was demonstrated throughout the 

afternoon. Well Done!  

 

Columbia Class Swimming Lessons 

Just a reminder that Columbia class will be having 

swimming lessons this Term.  Please ensure that you 

send your child into school each Monday with their 

swimming kit.  A payment plan has been set up on 

SchoolMoney enabling payments to be made weekly 

or in a lump sum.  Thank you to those parents who 

have already paid. 

https://forms.office.com/e/T9kU1W2gEr

